## An Assisted Living Facility

December 31, 2020

Dear Resident Family Members and/or Representative:

Regarding: COVID-19 VACCINE

We received word from the New York State Department of Health today that the residents and staff in our level of care will be able to start receiving the COVID-19 vaccinations beginning January 11, 2021. Please keep in mind that this is the date set by the state that our **level of care** can **START** receiving the vaccines. This is not the set date for Pineview Commons.

Our facility is matched with a pharmacy partner who will reach out to our facility to schedule the in-house vaccine clinic. The date of the first clinic and more details regarding such will be posted on our website as soon as we have the information available.

During the clinic, Pharmacists will be onsite to administer the vaccine and to monitor staff and resident post-vaccination.

Each resident will need to sign a consent form to receive this vaccine. These forms will be provided by the pharmacy. At this time the vaccine is not mandatory however we are striving to vaccinate as many residents and staff as possible. Residents that are deemed unable to sign a consent for themselves will require the signature of a representative so you may be called to stop at facility ahead of the scheduled clinic to sign a consent form.

If you or your family member is not going to receive the vaccine please call me upon receipt of this letter to discuss.

Please contact me to discuss any questions. As a reminder **you are receiving** this letter as the facilities primary contact. Please contact other family members/friends so they are aware.

https://pineview.mysite-dev.com. Please monitor website.

Please feel free to contact me to discuss further.

Sincerely,

Kara Vollmer Administrator